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Transfer Station #520 to open on Sundays beginning Sunday, March 6, 
winter hours extended through May 14 

 
Feb. 14, 2022: Transfer Station #520 will be open Sundays beginning Sunday, March 6, 2022. 
 
The Transfer Station has been closed on Sundays and Mondays during 2021-22 winter hours. 
Beginning the week of March 6, it will be closed on Mondays and Tuesdays instead.  
 
Council passed this change at the Feb. 8 Regular Council Meeting, after receiving substantial 
feedback from residents that Sunday is their preferred day to use the Transfer Station. 
 
Hours of operation remain 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
 
In addition, 2021-22 winter hours have been extended through May 14. They were previously 
set to end April 4. Exact summer hours will be announced at a later time. 
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